Rosenberg Corey

From: Gretchen Ferreira <sgferrl2@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:47 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support SB 860

As an LMFT in Oregon for 12 years, | have seen multiple insurance companies restrict care for clients with severe trauma
and symptoms of extreme depression or anxiety that could lead to hospitalization and extreme decompensation.
Despite my efforts in advocating for my clients in most cases | have been unsuccessful in getting them the care they
need.

Please support this bill for those that don't always have the means or skills due to their illness to get what they need!

| appreciate your willingness to consider this plea and your service to our state and community.

Gretchen Ferreira MA, LMFT
Trinity Counseling Center
Medford, Oregon
541-245-2787



